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Resolution Nº 17/2011 – National Lottery State-owned Corporation – GAMES OF CHANCE – Regulatory framework for the organization of contents, drawings and competitions.

On February 17th, 2011, the National Lottery State-owned Corporation enacted the Resolution Nº 17/11, introducing new requirements to grant the Annual Authorization, the approval, and/or the accounting and closure of the promotions.

In this sense, the enterprises that have annual authorizations will be provided with a 30-days period to regularize their situation, according to the requirements established in the resolution. 

The promotional operatives presented and/or approved by the National Lottery State-owned Corporation until today and those that are found in the process of accounting and/or closure, will maintain their authorizations and continue with their procedure as regards the established conditions. 

On the other hand, the presentation of new promotional operatives has been suspended until the next normative plexus enters force (17/02/2011). 

The following are the essential modifications to the in force regulation:
i. Those authorized in terms of the article 5, previously to the launch of each promotional operative, will have to request with at least five (5) days of anticipation to the massive communication of the promotional operative and/or its entry in force, whichever happens first, an authorization granted expressly by the National Lottery State-owned Corporation. This differs from the previous normative plexus, which anticipated the communication to 48 hours from the operative launch. 
ii. Four thousand Pesos ($4.000.-) must be paid when the proceedings for the obtaining of the annual authorization begin. 

iii. In order to settle the expenses that come from the necessary supervision and control, Two thousand pesos ($2.000.-) must be paid for each promotional operative authorization application.

Buenos Aires, February 21st, 2011

Should you have any question or comments regarding the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact us by calling (54 11) 4116-4155 or via e-mail addressed to info@kahale.com.ar.

Kahale Abogados is not responsible for any actions (or lack thereof) taken as a result of relying on or in any way using information contained in this communication and in no event shall be liable for any damages resulting from reliance on or use of this information. Readers should take specific advice when dealing with specific situations.
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